Sample Invitation Letter to 

Non-Member attending events

December 21, 2018
Dear Mr. Smith,

For WTS-LA, the proof is in the program.  
Nothing succeeds like access. And WTS-LA provides unprecedented access to the leaders and decision makers in the transportation industry. For example, our most recent “Members Only” event featured Secretary of Transportation Norman Y. Mineta.  Attending this event, and mingling with our other guests, were seventeen top executives from Southern California transportation agencies. 
But you already know firsthand about the unparalleled access WTS-LA can deliver: recently you attended our event with Eric Haley and Stephanie Wiggins from Riverside County Transportation Authority.
This fall, we will feature programs with Director Doug Failing, who will be discussing new contracts from Caltrans, Chief Development Officer Carolyn Gonot of Santa Clara Valley Transit Authority, and Elaine Dezenski, Director of Cargo and Trade Policy for Border and Transportation Security for the Department of Homeland Security.  Once again, WTS-LA members will get an intimate look at the inner workings of the region’s and most important transportation agencies. 
This is a great time to become a member of WTS-LA. Enclosed is our newsletter Tracks, a brochure about Women’s Transportation Seminar and a membership application.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  
I hope you join our membership soon.  I look forward to seeing you at the next program.

Sincerely,

Natalie Deutsch

Membership Cochair

(213) 593-8254

Natalie.deutsch@dmjmharris.com
